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Committing to plans that rely on or expand coal dependence for 20 years is bad policy and an affront to Washington state citizens, the Governor and state policy. Washington state has long made it clear that it wants to be an aggressive partner in climate change solutions and hopes to phase out its only coal fired source. The fact of the state's adopted policies and the willingness of state agencies to take action based on the clear policy directions was just demonstrated by DOE by their inclusion of the burning coal in Asia as a part of the EIS scope for a evaluating new coal export terminal.

PSE plans needs to go back to the drawing board for some serious soul searching and policy analysis. They are not acceptable at present in particular because:

(1) PSE owns over a third of the Colstrip coal-fired power plant in which is the largest source of greenhouse gas emissions in the Western US. The owners of Colstrip have actively made modifications while avoiding modern pollution controls required by the Clean Air Act.

(2) PSE has entered a long-term contract to buy power from the TransAlta coal plant in Centralia.
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